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R. 0. No. |Z—-- 22 - 23. By FINANCE DIRECTOR. May 16, 2022.

Reporting that, pursuant to Res. No. 66-20-21 authorizing the City
Administrator to negotiate settlement of certain claims made by the City
of Sheboygan, City Invoice No. 8895 in the amount of $17,397.87 billed to
Jorge Deanda regarding damage to a traffic control signal and street light
located on the median of Taylor Drive and Washington Avenue on September
21, 2020, has been settled with a payment to the City of Sheboygan in the
amount of $16,209.58.
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